
^ ~

fDR-0Ib }.

## *%, b th F]C Knt (;;F ott;.*

# o UNITED STATES',

$" "' % NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
$ /g ,E WASHING TON, D. C. 20555

%,f'' A,f W9_y\';**
%.....

(1 M.
g h3December 1, 1981 '

gg'2 198F ~
u . T?fal

Mr. Mark C. Hartley
Kenwood Condominium - Apt. 412
5101 River Road IN RESPONSE REFER
Bethesda, MD 20816 TO F0IA-81-438

Dear Mr. Hartley:

This is in response to your letter dated October 30, 1981 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
report regarding the Office of Inspection and Enforcement's investigation *

into allegations by Harold W. Hartman, Jr. , a former Three , Mile Island
control room operator.

To date, no report has been written. As the newspaper article stated,
the grand jury investigation is continuing as is the investigation.

Your name has been placed on an NRC mailing list so that you will receive
a copy of the investigation when it is written and released. In the
meantime, a copy of NUREG-0600 is enclosed.
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This completes action on your request.

Sincerely, -
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7/o/J.,M(Fel} ton, Director
*-

Division of Rules and Records-,,

/ ' Office of Administration
P

Enclosure: As stated
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